
Letter from the Mayor Concerning Water Park Clearing 

June 22, 2025 

To the residents of our great town of Yankeetown, 

I arn writing to you regarding the recent clearing of the Water Park. First and foremost, I extend my sincere 
apologies to all citizens of Yankeetown, and especially to those living near the park, for the distress and 
inconvenience this situation has caused. It has become evident that there were substantial 
mi comn1unications during the progression of this project. 

The Town Council and I share your disappointment and are genuinely embarrassed by the outcome of the 
park's cleanup. Please be assured that we are actively working to address and correct these issues, with the 
goal of restoring the Water Park to a safe, welcoming, and fully functional space for the community to enjoy 
once more. 

As your Mayor, and together with the Town Council and dedicated staff, I am committed to working 
diligently to ensure that such outcon1es do not happen again in the future. We are implementing measures to 
improve our processes and communication, so that the interests and well-being of our community always 
come first. 

Thank you for your understanding and continued support as we move forward. 

Respectfull 

urence Vorisek 

Mayor 




